
             The Avenue Infant School  

        FRIDAY UPDATE 
         Friday 15th September 2023 

In celebration assembly today we said well done to the following children, who received Special 

Awards  and special gold Headteacher’s Award sticker:  

Enisa (Beech class)- for astounding detail in her sketches of fruit in Art. 

Lola-May (Hazel class) - for trying her best and being enthusiastic about all learning. 

Hayat (Maple class) - for being an excellent role model in Maple class.  

Maddie (Cherry class) - for showing resilience, coming into school with confidence now.  

AUTUMN TERM 1 WEEK 2 

LETTERS / EMAILS HOME THIS WEEK: 

Year 1 and Year 2 Newsletter 

Reception Newsletter 

Communication email 

Packed lunches email 

Year 1 junk modelling email 

Children’s trust newsletter 

Childs mental health and wellbeing 
information session email 

WHAT’S ON NEXT WEEK (Autumn 1 Week 3): 

Monday 18th Sept - Rock steady club 

Tuesday 19th  - Year 2 P.E. 

Wednesday 20th   - 

Thursday 21st  - Year 1 P.E.  

Friday 22nd  - Year 1 Family Reading - 8.50-9.10am 

Values tokens 

total this week:    

258 

It has been so lovely to see the children settling in this week with our new Reception children joining us for their part 
time sessions.  The school  has been buzzing with excitement and learning.  All the children are picking up the 
routines of their new class.  Please remember to chat to a member of staff if you have any questions or worries.   

A lengthy newsletter was sent out recently with lots of important information for the start of term.  Please ensure 
you have read this, and any communication from school, as we do try to only send out what is necessary.  Year 1 and 
2 parents, a reminder that we are no longer using the Weduc app so this can now be deleted.   

Thank you for your support with the positive start to term and have a  lovely weekend everyone.  

As part of our commitment to safeguarding, it is important that we ensure that parents/carers are as  
informed as possible about online safety.  
Top Tips for Setting Boundaries around Gaming (Guide on page 2) 

Behind video-sharing platforms (like YouTube) and streaming TV shows and movies, gaming is the 
third most popular online activity for children in the UK. In fact, according to recent data from 
Ofcom, an overwhelming 89% of children aged 3 to 17 play video games. Of those, more than one in 
five (22%) talk to other players online who they don’t know outside the game.  

The risk of contact from strangers is just one of the reasons that many parents are concerned about their child’s gaming: 
increased screen time, inappropriate content and in-game spending also figure among the most frequent fears. Agreeing 
on some rules around your child’s gaming activities can certainly help, and our guide has some useful tips for establishing 
these boundaries. 

A larger version of these guides can be downloaded from our school Facebook page. https://www.facebook.com/
TheAvenueInfantSchool/ 
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